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Happy Thanksgiving 
 

 
 
What a great Thanksgiving week we had.  The group 
is enjoying a round of Thanksgiving Bingo.  Late in 
the week we learned some fun facts about 
Thanksgiving along with a few word games to keep 
our brains active.  Our Music Therapy gal Talia was 
also here and did a Thanksgiving program for all to 
enjoy.  A big Thank You to Barb Trulson for baking 
and donating Pumpkin pies for all to enjoy. 

 

Celebrating December 

          
Catholic Mass/Father Ben 

December 7     10:00am 

 

Lisa/Singing Cowgirl 

December 7      10:30am 

 

Carl and Joanne Nord 

December 12     2:30pm 

 

Jeff Buege/Singer 

December 14    2:30pm 

 

Sara Mann/Singer 

December 20    2:30pm 

 

Island Fever Band 

December 23     2:30pm 

 

Christmas 

December 25 

 

Music Therapy 

December 27     10:30am 

 

Pastor John 

December 28     3:00pm 

 

New Year’s Eve 

December 31 
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Thanksgiving Fun 
 
 
                 Turkey Shoot 
               

 
 
      Anne is showing off her marksmanship by 
shooting at our paper turkeys.  
 

                  Pumpkin Toss Throw 
                         

 

 
 

Paul was showing off his skills with the Pumpkin 
toss game.  Everyone had a great time trying to get 

the pumpkins in the bucket. 

 

                 WELCOME 
 

 
We would like to welcome Holly Ryan to our 
Summit House family.  She is our new  
Dietary Supervisor.  Holly and her team do a 
great job preparing our meals every day. 
 
 
 

                         GO EAGLES 
                        

 
 
What fun we had cheering on the West 
Hancock Eagles.  They played a great game 
and made us proud.  We look forward to doing 
this next year.  Congratulations West Hancock 
on placing 2nd in the state. 
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                 Veterans Day 
             

 
 
We had a great time honoring our vets on Veterans 
Day.  We all enjoyed they program that Jeff Buege 
did for us.  The ladies painted and decorated some 
mason jars that resembled the American Flag.  
Thank you for your service: 
George Van Den Heuval-25 years 
Alfred Baade-2-years 
Paul Haverly-5 years 
Herman Sweers-2 years (not Pictured) 
Ron Pringnitz-2 years (not pictured) 
Don Budlong-National Guard (not Pictured) 
 

  ONE HUNDRED YEARS YOUNG 
                  

 
Mickey Noble turned 100 on November 21st.  She 
is our number 3 Centenarian here at the Summit 
House.  She celebrated with friends and family 
which made it a very special day. 

 

                                                                        
               Men’s Breakfast 
                                        

 
 
We would like to give a big Thank You to   
Linda Hughes who joined our dietary staff, for 
cooking up some famous Hobo Hash for the 
men’s breakfast.  It was delicious and they 
couldn’t thank her enough.  Next up her 
famous French Toast.  Maybe the women 
would like to join in on that one. 
 
 
 
 

               General Store 
               

 
The first Friday of each month we have a 
general store that is open most of the day. The 
residents can purchase items without having to 
go to the store.  We also have a greeting card 
stand where they can purchase a variety of 
greeting cards. 

December 2022 



 

            Tenant of the Month 
                Deloris Eekhoff 
                    

 
Deloris was born on a country farm in 
Titonka to John and Lena Harringa.  She 
was raised on this farm until the age of 18.  
Deloris graduated from the Titonka school 
system in 1953.  Later on, that same year in 
October she married Harlan Eekhoff and 
they lived on a farm by Kanawha.  Three 
years later they moved to a farm by Wesley 
where they lived for 3 years before moving 
to a farm in the Britt area. Deloris worked in 
the Britt hospital as a nurse’s aid for 20 
years until retirement.  Deloris and Harlan 
then moved to house in Britt in 1987 where 
they lived until moving to the Summit House 
3 years ago.  Deloris has 5 children, 11 
grandchildren and 21 great grandchildren.  
She enjoys the activities and visiting with the 
other residents.   
Congratulations Deloris on being Tenant of 
the Month! 
            
 
 

 

December Birthdays 
 
In astrology, those born from December 1–21 
are Archers of Sagittarius. These Archers are 
philosophical seekers of knowledge who love 
traveling to new places to absorb new cultures. 
Those born from December 22–31 are 
Capricorn’s Goats. Patience, perseverance, 
and dedication help Goats climb to the highest 
of heights. Their drive to the top makes them 
excellent partners and collaborators. 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
 
STAFF 
HOLLY RYAN     12-19 
VICKI NIELSEN     12-17 
MEGHAN MUMM-SENNE      12-31 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

           
                       

 
 

WISHING EVERYONE A 
VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS 
AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR. 

 


